


























Log Cabin Quilters

We are a small group of women of all ages and quilting skill levels who enjoy sharing friendships and our

When:

Where:

Meeting Time:

Regular Meeting Dates

Community Quilting
(Chemo/Comfort/Preemie)

Classes & Workshops

Membership Fees

What We Offer

What we do for the Area

common love of quilting

September through June

Interlakes Hall, 7592 Highway 24, Lone Butte
9:30 am to 2:30 pm
First & Third Wednesdays of the month

Second, Fourth or Fifth Wednesday of the month

Schedule set in September. Can be regular meeting days or community days.

Regular $35.00 per year*
Senior 80+ $25.00 per year*
Satellite (not living in area) $20.00 per year*
Join after Feb 1° $20.00 per year*

*Includes a $5.00 membership for the Interlakes Community hall.

In-house demonstrations on various quilting techniques

Quilting Library

Help with quilting projects, sandwiching a quilt, pinning and tacking
Various patterns

Assistance with any quilting issues

Friendship, support, knowledge and inspiration

Make comfort quilts for those who have lost their home-to fire
Make Quilts for Chemo for 100 Mile District Hospital

Make Preemie quilts for Kamloops Inland Hospital

Make miscellaneous quilts for community projects

Make quilt for the Interlakes Volunteer Fire Department Raffle
and/or Bridge Lake Fair.

For more Info please contact Linda Farthing-



August 8, 2024

Cariboo Regional District
Suite D, 180 North Third Avenue,
Williams Lake, BC, V2G 2A4

Attention:
Lori Schick,
Deputy Corporate Officer/Executive Assistant

Dear Ms. Schick, 90}«% Q@P@” {( ‘

Log Cabin Quilters would like to thank you for the $1,125.00 grant we received in 2024.

This last year our guild has been very active and have made quilts to help those in need.
We donated the following:

e 18 chemo quilts to 100 Mile House hospital

e 39 preemie quilts to the Kamloops Inland hospital

e 14 lap quilts for Care Free Manor

e 1 quilt for a door prize for the Bridge Lake Fair

e $50.00 gift certificate for the 2024 Bridge Lake Fair quilt challenge

e 23 dog beds for the Humane Society in Clearwater

¢ 11 quilts donated to the victims of the Lac La Hache school bus accident
e 4 quilts to Venables Valley fire victims

Previously we have received fabric through donations from individuals in our community,
due to the economical change they have become minimalin the last few years. Therefore,
the Log Cabin Quilters are asking if our grant could be increased to $2000.00. Funds from
the grant will go to purchasing more quilting supplies to fill the future needs of our
community. We buy our supplies locally as much as possible.

We have an enthusiastic group of ladies that love making quilts. Thank you foryour
support, so that we can continue the work that we do.

Attached are a few pictures of some of the quilts we have made.
Yours truly,

Janelle Maine, Treasurer












